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DATA CORRECTION OF REGISTRATION INFORMATION OF TEACHER
PARTICIPANTS IN THE PROFESSIONAL DEVELOPMENT PROGRAM ON
ASSESSMENT AND EMERGING LITERACIES WITH FOCUS ON PISA

To: OIC, Assistant Regional Director
Schools Division Superintendents
Division Testing Coordinators (DTCs)
All others concerned

1. Attached is Memorandum from the Office of USEC. NEPOMUCENO A.
MAMALUAN on the REQUEST FOR ASSISTANCE IN THE DATA
CORRECTION OF REGISTRATION INFORMATION OF TEACHER
PARTICIPANTS IN THE PROFESSIONAL DEVELOPMENT PROGRAM ON
ASSESSMENT AND EMERGING LITERACIES WITH FOCUS ON PISA dated
November 26, 2021.

2. The SDOs through the Division Testing Coordinators (DTCs) are hereby
requested to facilitate the herein request and to review the list of teacher-
participants submitted. The list of teacher-participants who must accomplish
the Data Correction form can be viewed at https://tinvurl.com/APDSegment4.

3. The deadline to fill out the Data Correction Form is on Monday,
December 6, 2021, at 11:59 PM.

4. Attached is the memorandum for your reference.

5. For more details, kindly contact the Quality Assurance Division (QAD)
at Tel. No. 422-1318 (loc 1201) or through email at quad.depedcar@gmail.com.

6. Immediate and widest dissemination of this memorandum is directed.

ESTELA L. CARINO EdD, CESO III
,Director IV/Regional Director 4,
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MEMORANDUM o
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TO : All Regional Directors . ?
ictd L Padode

FROM : UNDERSECRETARY NEPOMUCENO A. MALALUAN
Chief of Staff

SUBJECT : REQUEST FOR ASSISTANCE IN THE DATA CORRECTION
OF REGISTRATION INFORMATION OF TEACHER
PARTICIPANTS IN THE PROFESSIONAL DEVELOPMENT
PROGRAM ON ASSESSMENT AND EMERGING LITERACIES
WITH FOCUS ON PISA

DATE : 26 November 2021

1. The Department of Education (DepEd), through the Office of Secretary (OSEC),
has officially launched the Professional Development Program on Assessment
and Emerging Literacies with Focus on PISA (Assessment PD) last October 23,
2021. This program, which will run until April 2022, aims to improve teachers’
assessment strategies, methods, and practices to help them align their
classroom instruction and assessment with the emerging standards measured
by International Large-Scale Assessments (ILSAs).

2. A total of 20,521 teachers registered to participate in the Assessment PD
when the registration officially ended last October 25, 2021. Out of this
number, around 4,818 teacher participants were found to have erroneous
registration details due mainly to typographical errors committed in
accomplishing the registration form. As a result, these teacher participants
could not access the “Assessment and Emerging Literacies” course category
on the learning management system (training.deped.gov.ph) and are unable
to receive official program communication via email.

3. In this light, the Assessment PD Secretariat has released an official Data
Correction form that teacher participants with erroneous registration details
must fill out to correct their registration information. The Data Correction
form can be accessed at https://tinyurl.com/APDCorrections. Specifically,
only those teacher participants who are currently not receiving emails from
the Assessment PD Secretariat (assessmentpd.secretariat@deped.gov.ph) and
who cannot access the “Assessment and Emerging Literacies” course on PD
LMS must participate in the Data Correction process.
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4, The list of teacher participants who must accomplish the Data Correction
form can be viewed at https://tinyurl.com/APDSegment4. We would like to
thank you and your staff in advance for your kind assistance in reminding the
listed teacher participants under your jurisdiction to always double-check
their registration details and to fill out the Data Correction form as soon as
possible using their respective DepEd email addresses.

5. We would also want to clarify that due to the volume of the registered teacher
participants and the limitations of our resource persons and partner Learning
Service Providers (LSPs), we can no longer accommodate requests for
inclusion of additional participants for this cycle of the Assessment PD.
Although the time allotted for the registration was limited, our office has re-
opened the registration process at least twice before finalizing the list of
participants. Thus, junior high schools that were unable to send
representatives to this cycle of the program may do so in the following cycles
instead.

6. The deadline to fill out the Data Correction form is on Monday, December 6,
2021, at 11:59 PM. Those who will accomplish the data correction form may
expect feedback from the Assessment PD Secretariat within a week after the
deadline.

7. Questions and requests for clarification regarding the Data Correction form or

process can be sent via email to assessmentpd.secretariat@deped.gov.ph with

the subject “Inquiry re: Data Correction Form”.

Thank you.
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DQT’ED DepEd Cordillera Administrative Region <car@deped.gov.ph>

Fwd: Request for assistance in the Data Correction process for Assessment PD
Participants

ESTELA CARINO <estela.carino@deped.gov.ph> Wed, Dec 1, 2021 at 11:46 AM
To: DepEd Cordillera Administrative Region <car@deped.gov.ph>

------- -- Forwarded message -—--—-—--

From: Office of the Undersecretary and Chief of Staff <oucos@deped.gov.ph>

Date: Wed, Dec 1, 2021 at 11:17 AM

Subject: Request for assistance in the Data Correction process for Assessment PD Participants

To: TOLENTINO AQUINO <tolentino.aquino@deped.gov.ph>, Benjamin Paragas <benjamin.paragas@deped.gov.ph>, may eclar
<may.eclar@deped.gov.ph>, FRANCIS CESAR BRINGAS <francis.bringas@deped.gov.ph>, NICOLAS CAPULONG
<nicolas.capulong@deped.gov.ph>, RD Gilbert Sadsad <gilbert.sadsad@deped.gov.ph>, RD Ramil B. Uytico
<ramir.uytico@deped.gov.ph>, SALUSTIANO JIMENEZ <salustiano jimenez@deped.gov.ph>, Gemma Ledesma
<ma.ledesma002@deped.gov.ph>, MA. GEMMA LEDESMA <sds_ledesma@yahoo.com>, RUTH FUENTES
<ruth.fuentes@deped.gov.ph>, ARTURO BAYOCOT <arturo.bayocot001@deped.gov.ph>, ALLAN FARNAZO
<allan.farnazo@deped.gov.ph>, CARLITO ROCAFORT <carlito.rocafort@deped.gov.ph>, EVELYN FETALVERO
<evelyn.fetalvero@deped.gov.ph>, Evelyn Fetalvero <evelyn_fetalvero@yahoo.com>, ESTELA CARINO
<estela.carino@deped.gov.ph>, WILFREDO CABRAL <wilfredo.cabral@deped.gov.ph>, <mohagher.igbal@deped.gov.ph>,
<haron.meling@deped.gov.ph>

Cc: Regional Operations Secretariat <usec.regops@deped.gov.ph>, Assessment PD Secretariat <assessmentpd.secretariat@
deped.gov.ph>, Donelle Charmagne Umali <donelle.umali@deped.gov.ph>, Ma. Guia Del Valle <maguia.delvalle@deped.gov.ph>,
Merlie Asprer <merlie.asprer@deped.gov.ph>

Dear Regional Directors,

This is to kindly transmit the attached memorandum from Usec. Nepomuceno Malaluan re: Request for Assistance in the Data
Correction of Registration Information of Teacher Participants in the Professional Development Program on Assessment
and Emerging Literacies with focus on PISA.

We would like to highlight that the deadline for data correction is on December 6, 2021, Monday.

Thank you very much.

This communication may contain confidential or priviteged inft jon, and is i sofely for the individual or entity to whom it is originally addressed. Any disck copying, di ination, or any

action taken in reliance to it by others, other than the ir ded recipient, is strictly prohibil The opini conclusions, and ol d in this are those of the sender and may not
necessarly reflect the views of the Depariment of Education.
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action taken in reliance to it by others, other than the intended recipient, is strictly prohibited. The opinions, c lusions, and statt ts exp d in this are those of the sender and may not
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